
 
 

 
 
 
 

Note to File 
Selwyn Project- Howard’s Pass Mineral Exploration 
 

EA 0708-001 
 
April 27, 2009 
 
All parties to the above environmental assessment are now advised that the Review Board has closed 
the public record.  However a request has been sent out to the GNWT for clarification on a point it 
made in the Tulita community hearing on April 7th, 2009.  This information will still be accepted by 
the Review Board which has been requested by May 4th, 2009.  The Review Board will then proceed 
with its deliberations on the information it has received throughout the environmental assessment 
process.  
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Selwyn Project EA 
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